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To: City Clerks Office
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]C08E08.008/Audio submission for public meeting on 8th March

From: manjinder sandhu < >  
Sent: 2021/03/03 10:55 AM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Cc:  
Subject: [EXTERNAL]C08E08.008/Audio submission for public meeting on 8th March 
 
3rd March 2021. 
Hi , 
This is Nisha Sandhu resident of  

Brampton Ontario  
 

Email  
 
Please note that our family does not agree with this proposed plan. Kindly also note that we have received a 
public notice meeting for the same proposal which we will be attending. It is very resentful that that builder is 
trying to put in a 7 storey / Multi resident in place, in an area that is a commercial zoning. We were against 
the 3 storey apartments in the 2018 amended plan, but the builder has the courage to go to the extent of 
building a 7-storey mixed...How can the city even consider these plans where the residents are not in 
agreement of the proposal. I on behalf of my family /neighborhood strongly disagree with this proposal. 
This will raise many issues and concerns that we need to urgently discuss. I hope that this time our voice will 
be heard and consider the original plan to be constructed. 
Moving forward I believe that the city should allow By zoning change to be implemented before the residents 
have moved in their respective residences I agree that change with time is necessary but not at the cost of the 
life style of the residents living in that neighborhood. Commercial plaza is the need in the neighborhood which 
could  support food ,fitness and future of the neighborhood. 
Hope that city will support the residents who are time and again trying to save their quality of life and mental 
health. 
  
Thank you, 
Nisha Sandhu.  
 


